
Dear Friends of The Library, 
Thank you all so much for your kind support of this year’s 

Scholastic Book Fair. It is because of you that we met and exceeded 

our goal of $3,000 this year. 

We will be able to purchase a lot of new books this summer to add to 

our library and can’t wait for the students to get to enjoy them. 

We are so proud to have parents, grandparents and friends like you! 


